
From: Jason Dyer NT TA 088
To: Liquor Commission
Subject: Suggestion to the NT Liquor Commission for Alice Springs Take Away Alcohol
Date: Monday, 24 September 2018 2:36:36 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
My request is to buy out the remaining take away licenses in the Gap.
This is Piggly Wigglies Supermarket and The Gap Motel.
This will reduce the level of violence in the Gap Area by stopping take away sales near a
major town camp.

J Dwyer

PO BOX 278 Tennant Creek NT 0860
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